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 Happy New Year everyone and welcome back to the spring term.  
It was lovely to welcome the children back this week and to hear them chatting 
excitedly as they met up with each other again.  We are looking forward to an exciting term and 

sharing our learning experiences with you.   
 

Y4 children will be taking part in Pedestrian Training on Monday 15th as part of our work 
on ‘Keeping Ourselves Safe’.  Please make sure the children have a waterproof coat with 
them as we will be working outside, even if it is raining.   
 
Y5 are being visited by the Humberside Fire & Rescue service on Thursday 18th who will 

be giving the children a talk on Fire Safety.   
 

Y2 have had their first swimming lesson this week.  They coped brilliantly 
and are looking forward to the rest of the lessons.  Y3’s lessons will start on 
Tuesday 16th.  As a reminder, the children will need to come dressed in their 
PE kits and bring their swimming costumes/trunks and a towel in a 
waterproof bag.  They can also bring a pair of goggles if they wish.   

 

Our new website is almost ready to be launched, the final tweaks and adjustments are being 

made.  We are very excited about sharing this with you and will give you the details as soon as 

we possibly can – watch this space! 

 

Unfortunately, headlice have also started the new term with us, with some 

particularly advanced cases in Y1.  Please take time to check your child’s hair this weekend and 

treat if necessary.  Remember that we need to be vigilant and keep re-checking as one missed egg 

can start the whole cycle over again.   

 

Art Club is taking a break this term.  We hope to start it up again in the summer term after the Easter 
holidays. 
 

Can you help? 

This week, YR are collecting the cardboard tubes from kitchen rolls for a space project. 

Y1 are collecting any craft materials but particularly sequins.  As part of their topic work on Castles, they are 

also looking for any mini-figures such as Kings & Queens, knights etc, which they can use in their model castles. 

If you have any of these items you can spare, please send them into school with your child or via the office.  

Thank you.   

 

Governor Contacts:     
 

Chair:  Helen Brierley:   governor.chair@tickton.eriding.net 

 

Feedback:  We do appreciate your feedback as it helps us to improve our school further as well as celebrate the 

things that have gone well, so if you are happy – or not – about something, please let us know. 

Parental Feedback:    Date: 

Feedback/ Issue: 

 

 Name:  

 Would you like an appointment with Miss Brown to discuss this further?   

 
You can also share your thoughts and opinions, both positive and negative, of our school through the Ofsted site Parent View either by using 

this address/link, https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk, or typing ‘Parent View’ into Google. 
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